
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, November 11, 2024 

Contact: Robin Ross, Commissioners, 614/525-2392 
Isabella Minadeo, Commissioners, 614/525-3462 

 

COMMISSIONERS’ STATEMENT ON VETERANS DAY 

 

The commissioners extend their heartfelt gratitude to the over 20 million living veterans across our 

country, including the thousands who proudly call our community home.  On behalf of Franklin County 

residents, we recognize and honor the unwavering service and sacrifice of veterans, as well as the 

resilience shown by their families and friends.  Through their dedication, veterans have not only preserved 

and cultivated our country’s highest principles but have made America a beacon of freedom, 

independence, and liberty worldwide.  

 

All county offices are closed today in observance of the Veterans Day holiday. 
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For more information on the Franklin County Board of Commissioners, log on to: https://commissioners.franklincountyohio.gov/ 

 


